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Dear Families,

Thanks to all of you who came to parent information night.  I always wish we had more time- there are so many things about school life that would be helpful to talk about.  

If you are wondering about anything at all, feel free to call or send an email.  There was a lot in the packet, but it really only scratched the surface of all we do at Barton.

Once upon a Time…


We read so many versions of Cinderella that you’d think we’d be bored silly- but nope!  It was amazing to watch the kids listening closely for differences and catching small details.     Our last story was Yeh-Shen, the version told in China in the 6th century.  The first French version was written in 1647.  Isn’t that interesting?

Here’s something your smart kids noticed:  Cinderella was kind and happy even though she had to do all the work.  Does having work to do make us happy?  Probably.  How about the step sisters?  Does being pampered and bored make you crabby and unhappy?  Certainly!  We think that having hopes and dreams and a quiet place helped Cinderella keep her temper and do the right thing even when those around her were unkind.  
This week:

I was thinking of Snow White for this week, but I changed my mind.  This week’s story is The Three Pigs!  We need a story about problem solving and cooperation, and there are lots of different versions.  Great math applications, too.
Our Caterpillars


Have you heard?  They’ve hatched!  Last Monday we came to school and our white lumps (the eggs) had turned into little black squiggles and our plant had tiny holes.  By Friday our plant had very little leaf left, and the black squiggles had little yellow stripes!  It’s nature telling a “Cinderella story”, and you can see it right inside our classroom door.  
“Number Sense”


It seems so simple, but it’s not- first and second graders need to prove to themselves, over and over that 2 means 2 and 3 means 3 ( and so on).  We’re starting our math work with lots of measuring and counting, and a really awesome Fairy Tale Math book. 

Thanks!

 
It’s been entirely too much fun for me to come back to school.  Thanks for all of your support.
